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Story Time 
Well done for working hard and getting through another week of home learning! Have a  

break and watch this story about Superhero powers!  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ibjd9wOTxnU 

 

Reading 
I hope you all managed to get onto Oxford Owl last week to read some new books! Just a reminder 

about how to access the site. Click on the link below: 

 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/ Now click onto the pink box at the top of the page that says ‘My class login’.  
 
You should see this page once you have logged in. You 

can then click on ‘My Bookshelf’ and in the search  
button you simply type in the name of the book! In 
school you are normally given out new books on a  
Friday for homework for the following Friday. You can  
continue to use Bloom’s buttons below to discuss you books. 

Here are today’s books: 
 
 
 

The Lazy Giant 

Read chapter 3  

 

Can you describe what the  

giant looks like? Think about 

colour, size, shape, pattern and 

number sentences! 

 

 

A Pony for a Day 

Read whole book 

 

Can you share 3 facts you have 

learned about ponies?  
 

 

 

 

No Tricks, Gran! 

Read whole book  
 

Have a go at Play activity 1 

and 2 which can be found on 

the orange bar above your 

book! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

By the Stream 

Read whole book  
 

Have a go at Play activity 1 

and 2 which can be found on 

the orange bar above your 

book! 

 

Rag the rat 

Read whole book  
 

 

Remember that it is important to do daily reading to continue to develop your fluency, expression and 

confidence as a reader. It is also good to discuss the books you are reading with a family member. I 

have attached ‘Bloom’s’ Question cards that give lots of different questions to think about and discuss. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ibjd9wOTxnU
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News 
I’m sure you have had a busy week! Can you share your news with a family member 

or write a few sentences in your home learning jotter to say what you have been   

getting up to! 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Maths 
Have a go at today’s weights and measure scavenger hunt on the blog! 

 

 

 

 
 


